
 

   TO    Patrick Richardson, Superintendent  
    

   FROM Shelley Todd 

 

   SUBJECT Classroom and Summer Contracted Cleaning 

   

   DATE  May 3, 2021 

 

An RFP for contracted classroom cleaning was mailed April 1, 2021, to help us with custodial 

classroom cleaning in 6 of our elementary schools.   RFP’s were due April 29, 2021.  We            

received a total of 3 responses: 

  

EJSCS, INC.                                                                                                                                                   

A company from Arkansas, quoted a yearly total of $229,999.68 

 

OpenWorks                                                                                                                                                         

A company from Arizona, quoted a yearly total of $264,500.00                                                                     

This RFP arrived late, and could not be considered. 

 

TRANS-FLOOR-MATION                                                                                                                                               

A local company with local employees, quoted a yearly total of $230,000.00 

 

It is our recommendation to go with TRANS-FLOOR-MATION, because they are local and we 

have used them, very successfully in the past.  They are a very reputable company that I feel 

sure will be a pleasure to work with.  Our recommendation is based on what we feel to be the 

best value for Pulaski County Schools.   

We thank all responding vendors for their interest. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Shelley Todd at                                                       

Shelley.todd@pulaski.kyschools.us 


